
                                                       

WEEK BEGINNING 10th July 2017 

               “We pray,  We work,  We play,                                                                  

 We care,  We do our best.”       

                                Tel:  01254 231277                www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk                   

Dear Parent or Guardian, 
 
 Our school football team completed their round of fixtures on Monday night at Accrington  
Academy. Many thanks to Mr Simpson for coaching the team throughout the year and  
giving up his own time to getting the children to every tournament. Well done to all of our children who 
have represented the football team at some stage this season. 
 
 Really good luck to our children in Year 5 and Year 6 who will be taking part in the Quad Kids  
tournament on Thursday. Today, our Year 5 children are also visiting Mount Carmel for an early taster 
session of secondary school life, they will be taking part in a range of exciting activities so we hope they 
have a great day! The new class morning last week was a big success with all the children and staff! 
Well done to our Year 5 children who were brilliant buddies to the new reception children - we know 
they will really help their little friends settle into our school in September.  
 
 This week, the school received a beautiful handcrafted plaque in memory of Ms. Nolan which was 
delivered from one of her favourite charities, 'Cambodia Craft'. Many thanks to the Catholic Cluster of 
Hyndburn & Ribble Valley schools for their donations which paid for this. Next week we will welcome an 
artist to school who will be spending all week with the children and staff creating a bespoke large mosaic 
in Ms Nolan's memory. This will be placed in the foyer upon completion and will be another lasting  
tribute.  
 
 We are looking forward with great anticipation to the visit from 'Circus Sensible' tomorrow. After 
spending time with each class, they will deliver a presentation to the whole school at 3:00 pm which par-
ents are invited to attend. We hope to see you there as many of our  
children will be showing off their new skills!  
 
 Finally, can we please draw to your attention our clear expectations about the way  
parents and carers must behave on school premises. Any bad language, intimidating  
behaviour or rudeness will not be tolerated. This includes behaviour between parents as well as towards 
our staff. We all strive to provide a haven of nurture and positivity for your children and we need to 
count on all your support for this.  
 
Best wishes for the week ahead, 

 
Helen Sullivan (Associate Headteacher M/T/W) 
Michael Mashiter (Acting Headteacher Th/F) 

 

  

School Closes on Friday 21st  July @ 1.30pm 

http://www.st-marys-clayton-le-moors.lancs.sch.uk


ATTENDANCE TED 

(week ending  19th May 2017 ) 

OVERALL ATTENDANCE  WAS   

97.6% 

 

 

 
Mon 10th Jul Sun 15th Jul 
Happy birthday to… Marcel, 
Jenson, Declan K, Mollie M & 
Issac. 

 

          

 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

Class 1  Archie & Seth 

Class 2  Freddy & Daniel 

Class 3  Kydan & Roman 

Class 4  Ruby & Lauren 

Class 5  Zahra & Chloe 

 

RAINBOW AWARD 

Class 1  Elora 

Class 2  Harry  

Class 3  Evie 

Class 4  Korbyn 

Class 5  Millie 

 

Pat Quirk Award for Literacy  

Adrian Galek -  For super progress with 

your writing and working with greater  

independence 

Mr Gallagher Award for Maths  

Eve Moore - For a great understanding of 

short division 

 

School Closes on Friday 21st  

 

 

 
 

 

 

DIARY  DATES 
Mon 10th July   Year 5 day @ Mount Carmel 
Tues 11th July   Circus day in school 
Thurs 13th July   Quad Kids 1-3pm Wilsons 
WC 17th July    Mosaic artist in school to do Memorial for Ms Nolan. 
Tues 18 July    KS2 production at 2pm  
Wed 19 July    KS2 production at 6.30pm  

Well-done to class 4 100% 

attendance this week  

Circus Day in School 11th July  

We are having a circus workshop in school as a 

special treat for all the children. 

The children will be learning 

circus skills in a fun-filled 

workshop in school helping 

with  balancing, concentration & 

co-ordination. 

KS2 School Production Tuesday 18th 

July 2pm & Wednesday 19th July 

6.30pm 




